Study Abroad/ Exchange Scholarship - Summer 2025

Dear Students,

You are hereby invited to apply for the Study Abroad/ Exchange Scholarship which is a part of
the collaboration between Japan's Sophia University and The UWI through The Association
for Promotion of International Cooperation (APIC).

The successful candidate is expected to reside in Tokyo during the period July 1-July 22, 2025.

Please find attached the following documents:

1. APIC Pacific Islands and West Indies Student Invitation Program Information 2025

2. APIC Student Invitation Program Application Form 2025

Completed application forms should be submitted to The UWI Global Campus (formerly Open
Campus), Office of the Campus Registrar, Student Support and Services by
email scholarship.applications@open.uwi.edu by February 5, 2025.

Late applications will not be considered.

Applicants must:

e Be a national of a CARICOM country.

e Be able to reside in Tokyo from July 1-July 22,2025

e Be currently enrolled in a Bachelor's degree programme only.

e Have a Cumulative and Degree GPA of 2.8 or higher.

e Have successfully completed at
least 10 courses (30 credits), including all Level 1 and Foundation courses.

e Have a minimum of 5 courses (15 credits) left to complete their programme of study
(going into their Level 3 (final year) or currently registered for Level 3
courses).

e Meet all other requirements of the UWI pertinent to student behaviour and
performance.

Send completed application forms to scholarship.applications@open.uwi.edu by February 5,
2025.
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